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I believe that wild animals such as Orca whales, dolphins, lions and elephants should not be used 
for entertainment. These animals are wild and asking them to perfrom and keeping them in 
confined spaces is just plain cruel. To keep a wild animal in a confined space where it can't 
display it's natural behaviour is inhumane and to train them to perform is equally inhumane. 
These animals belong to their natural home environment and not in marine parks or circuses. 


